From: Trevor Birney [

Sent: 22 April 2004 17:55

To: jenkins

Dr. Jenkins,

I am Editor, Current Affairs at UTV and I'm currently researching a programme on the
deaths of Raychel Ferguson and Lucy Crawford.

To this end, I would welcome the opportunity to talk to you about the evidence you
gave at the i1nguests into the deaths of the children.

You can contact me by e-mail or by telephone, 07771 732508.
I look forward to hearing from you.

Trevor Birney
"~ "tor, Current Affairs

. bL.ster Television
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~ This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received it in error,
please delete 1t from your system, do not use or disclose the information in any way

and notify me lmmediately. The contents of this message may contain personal views,
which are not the views of UTV unless specifically stated.
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